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LOST CAT- 3 YEAR OLD 
short hair, spayed, 
declawed, white 

with tan striped tail 
& tan spots on 
head & back. 

Answers to Dana. 
Last seen in 
Elmhurst. 

Large reward. 
570-842-4628 
570-241-8230 

ong 
LOST NECKLACE 

Wyoming or 
Exeter: Miraculous 
Medal in the center 
of a gold heart. the 
heart was formed 

  

! from my wedding 
; ) band from 57 

£ years ago. Very 
meaningful. Please 
call 570-693-4650 

LOST, Cat, Grey & 
Black striped, 5 
years old. Answers 
to the name of 
Jamaica. Last seen 
on West Center Hill 
Road in Dallas on 

  

* Saturday May 1st. If 
seen, call 

(570) 675-3799 

NEW ToD 
FOUND, Ladies 
Bridal Set, in Wilkes- 
Barre area around 
Mother’s Day. Call 

  

  

  

  

  

to identify. 
570-301-2134 

145 ° Prayers 
  

LB. 8 
OUR LADY OF 

VICTORY, 
AT HARVEY'S 

LAKE WILL HOST 
THE ANNUAL 
DEVOTION TO 
OUR LADY OF 

FATIMA. 
SERVICES WILL 

COMMENCE MAY 
13, 2010 AT 7:00 
PM, AND THE 
13TH OF EACH 

MONTH THROUGH 
OCTOBER 13, 
2010. THESE 
BEAUTIFUL 
DEVOTIONS   

AND BENEDIC- 
TION. ALL OUR 
WELCOME. FOR 

FURTHER 
INFORMATION. 
CALL 639-1535. 
HANDICAP PARK- 
ING AND ACCESS 

IS AVAILABLE 
      
gi 
SERVICES 

  

310 Attorney 

Services 

DUI 
All Criminal Matters 

  

Free Consultation 
Atty. Chris O'Donnell 

570-270-3080 
  

Free Bankruptcy 
Consultation 
Payment plans 

available. Attorney 
Carol Baltimore 
570-822-1959 

  

380 Travel 

BASEBALL GAME 
Yankees vs Indians 
Sunday, May 30 
1:05 pm game 

$99 ticket & bus 
1-800-432-8069 

BASEBALL GAME 
Yankees vs Mets 
Sunday, June 20th 

) 1-800-432-8069 

  

  

  

  

BUS TRIP 
Wyoming Valley 

Art League 
Storm King Art 

Center New York 
Dia Beacon 

Riggio Galleries, 
Beacon NY 

Sat. June 19th 
$79, Includes 
Bus, Entrance, 
Breakfast Lunch 

& Snacks 
570-714-1799       

FOOTBALL 
Giants Home 

Games 
New Stadium 

1-800-432-8069   

  

HONDA "84 
ATC125M 

Hard to find! Motor 
good but needs 
gears. Many extra 
parts also. $200. 

(570) 472-8859 

SUZUKI "00 
QUAD MASTER 
4x4, auto, 520 

miles, winch, heat- 
ed grips. $4,650. 
570-239-2877 

SUZUKI "00 
QUAD MASTER 
4x4, auto, 520 

miles, winch, heat- 
ed grips. $4,650. 
570-239-2877 

  

  

  

409 Autos under 
$5000 

  

CADILLAC "98 
CATERA , fully 
loaded, leather 
seats. 89,000 

miles. Runs great! 
$2,500 

570-709-7751 

CHEVROLET "95 
BERETTA 

112,092 miles. Body 
in good shape, 2 
door automatic, air 
conditioning. AM/FM 
cassette. Runs well 
in town. Needs 
some engine work. 
$500. Call 

570-823-0241 

FORD *93 BRONCO 
Full size. With new 
Jasper 5.7 litre 
engine with less 
than 5,000 miles 

  

  

usage. Needs lower; 
tailgate. Some other 
minor body work & 
front end :mechani- 
cal work. $1,095. 

(570) 824-0354 

OLDSMOBILE 98 
88 

144,000 miles, V-6, 
all power, new fuel 
pump, starter, & 
battery. Needs a 
transmission. Ask- 
ing $500. 

(570) 675-7340 

SAAB ‘85 900 
Light blue, medium 
blue interior, moon- 
roof, auto, loaded. 
Recent tuneup. 
Good engine. 

  

  

Restoration or 
parts. As is. $1000 
(570) 779-2246 

SAAB ‘95 9005 
Silver. New battery. 
Needs some work. 
$1000 or best offer. 

(570) 824-2714 

TOYOTA "06 AVALON 
New tires, new 
brakes, Inspected 
March 4, AC, AVPS, 
Fully loaded, 18,000 
mile bumper to 
bumper warranty. 
90,000 miles. 
$12,900. 

(570) 881-3712 

  

  

  

412 Autos for Sale 

ACURA 04 MDX 
Touring, leather 
interior, 6 disc Bose 
stereo system. Tire 
pressure monitoring 
system, loaded, 
Pearl white, seats 7, 
excellent condition 
LOW miles 20,800. 
1 owner $20,500 or 
best offer. 
1-908-644-9658 

ACURA "03 TL 
Gray with charcoal 
interior, 106,500 
miles, sunroof, very 
well maintained. 
$8,950. Call 8-2PM 

(570) 654-4220 

AUDI ‘01 A6 
2.7 T Quattro, dark 
gray with tan leather 
interior, automatic 
transmission, 135k 
highway miles, fully 
loaded, well main- 
tained, $7900. 

570-675-3808 

AUDI 00 TT 
Silver. 4 cylinder 
turbo. 5 speed, 
heated seats, air, 

Bose 6 CD changer, 
102K miles, 

excellent condition. 
$8,200 

570-288-7249 

BMW "94 5301 
Fully loaded, 

  

  

  

  

  

' 118,000 miles, Very 
good condition. 
Black on black, 

$7,500 negotiable. 
(570) 779-1577 

' negotiable. 
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BMW "93 325 IC 
Convertible, 
Metallic Green 
Exterior & Tan 
Interior; 5 Speed 
Transmission, 

Heated Seats. 2nd 
Owner, 66k Miles. 
Excellent Condition, 
Garage Kept, 
Excellent Gas 

Mileage. Carfax 
available. Price 

reduced $7,995 
or trade for SUV or 
other. Beautiful / 

Fun Car. 
570-388-6669 

CADILLAC 00 DEVILLE 
DTS, every available 
option, new tires, 
new brakes, 85K 
highway miles, adult 
driven, non smoker, 
showroom condi- 
tion, $7,495 nego- 
tiable. 570-417-4014 

CADILLAC 02 DEVILLE 
Dark blue interior & 
exterior. 58K miles, 
engine under war- 
ranty. $8,900 or 

best offer. 
570-971-7838 
Williamsport 

CADILLAC 04 CTS 
PRICE REDUCED. 
Mint condition. 
Garage kept, new 
paint, below book 
value. All power, 
moonroof, black, 
50K miles. Perfor- 

tires. 

  

  

  

$11,500 negotiable 
(570) 574-7734 

CHEVROLET ‘06 
CORVETTE 

CONVERTIBLE 
Silver beauty, 1 
Owner, Museum 
quality. 4,900 

miles, 6 speed. All 
possible options 
including Naviga- 
tion, Power top. 

New, paid $62,000 
Must sell $45,900 
570-299-9370 

CHEVROLET "81 
CORVETTE 

Very good condi- 
tion. 350 engine, 

  

      
Oi elassic silver with 

black bottom trim, 
all original, regis- 

‘tered as an antique 
vehicle, removable 
mirror tops. 66,000 

miles, chrome 
wheels & tires in 
very good shape, 
leather interior, 

garage kept. Must 
see to appreciate. 
Asking $10,500. 

Call 570-674-7737 

CHEVROLET 
2010 CAMARO 

V-6 Victory Red, 
black interior, 

all bells and 
whistles. 

  

$25,000 
570-706-6489 

CHEVY ‘08 COBALT 
Coupe, 4,500 miles. 
2.2 liter, 32 MPG, 1 
owner, $14,000 

White, 

  

auto, perfect condi- 
tion. 570-785-4444 
  

CHEVY "06 EQUINOX 
4x4, 62,000 miles, 
silver, comes with 3 
year, 50k mile war- 
ranty. $13,900 

570-474-5566 

CHEVY 85 CORVETTE 
White/tan interior, ° 
New transmission 
with warranty, new 
tires, fuel pump, 

tune up, fuel injec- 
tor etc. Runs excel- 
lent, only 81K miles, 
glass removable 
top. Must Sell 
$6,000 or best 

offer. 570-821-9317 

EW TDI] 
CHEVY 06 IMPALA LS 

34,000 miles, 
white, 3.5L V6 

engine, AC, power 
windows /seat, CD, 
Onstar, excellent 
condition. $9,900. 
Call 570-696-1361 

CHRYSLER 05 SEBRING 
Touring Edition. 

Sapphire blue, 35K 
miles, excellent 
condition, alloy 

wheel. Power win- 
dows, CD player. 

$9,100. 
570-574-8774 

CHRYSLER ‘06 
300C HEM 

Light green, 18,000 
miles, loaded, 

leather, wood trim, 
$24,000. 

570-222-4960 
leave message 

CHRYSLER 06 
PACIFICA 

Low mileage, 
22000 miles, auto- 
matic, front wheel 
drive, all power, 
Mp3 player, rear 
windshield wiper, 
tinted windows, 

$12,499 
(570) 212-9119 

  

  

  

  

  

        

FORD ‘00 
MUSTANG GT 

Black on black, very 
sharp. 38K miles, 
5 speed, 4.6V8, 
chrome cobra 

wheels, new tires, 
low master 

exhaust, all power, 
synchronized trans- 
mission & clutch 

$9,850 
570-332-5236 or 
570-479-2174 

FORD "01 ESCORT 
ZX2 2 dr., 4 cylinder, 
auto, power win- 

  

dows, AC. 75,000 
miles. Looks & runs 
great. $3450. 
(570) 417-1600 

FORD “04 MUSTANG 
Mach |, 40th 

ANNIVERSARY EDITION 
V8, Auto, 1,200 

miles, all options, 
show room condi- 
tion. Call for info. 
Asking $24,995 
Serious inquiries 

only. 570-636-3151 

FORD "07 MUSTANG 
Convertible. Tung- 
sten Grey. Pony 
package, leather, 
shaker 500, fully 
loaded. 24,000 
miles. Factory 
warranty. Excel- 
lent condition. 
$17,495. Call 
(570)690-3891 

FORD "92 MUSTANG 
Convertible, 

55,000 original 
miles 5.0 auto, 
some engine 

upgrades. Garaged 
showcar. $8200 
(570) 283-8235 

FORD 93 
MUSTANG 

LX convertible, 
4 cylinder, 8 

plugs, automatic. 
All power garage 
kept, 114K miles, 

$3,500. 
(570) 788-3798 

FORD "94 PROBE GT 
24 valve D.O.H.C 

V6, 5 speed, 

  

  

      

  

      

149,500 miles, 
Bright Red with 
Grey Interior. 

Loaded, all options 
work, very well 

maintained. Runs 
Great. Very good 

condition. Fast, Fun 
& Sporty 

REDUCED! $2,600. 
Call 570-228-8563 

FORD "99 CONTOUR 
84,000 miles. 

  

  

door eS i. 
runs excellent, 
clean, air condi- 
tioned, great shape, 
$2,500 negotiable. 

(570) 709-7751 

HONDA 04 CIVIC 
Black with grey 
cloth interior, 4 
doors, power doors 

  

& locks, 5-speed 
manual, 4 cylinder 
engine. 72,500 
miles.Asking $7,800 

(570) 991-1766 

HONDA “07 CIVIC LX 
Excellent condition, 
4 door, new tires 

& brakes, 46K 
miles, $12,500, 

negotiable. 
570-443-7170 

    

“HONDA 95: 
Ne; 

189,000 miles, 

5 speed manual, 
sedan, original 

owner. 
All records. 
New brakes, 

tires, exhaust & 

inspection. 
$2,000 

or best offer 

570-586-8986 
or weekends 

570-585-8658 

HYUNDAI “06 AZERA 
Beautiful limited 

edition. Blue, alloy 
wheels, sun roof, 
leather, all options, 
excellent condition, 

garage kept. 
Must see! 

Re 1! $1 
570-675-0762 

MAZDA “08 RX-8 
Sport, 4 door, black 
on black cloth, 1.3 
Liter Rotary, 6- 
speed manual, 
CD/Satellite/AUX, 
new tires, all power 
options. Only 8,800 
miles. $20,800 

(570) 819-3206 

NISSAN ‘00 MAXIMA 
Manual transmis- 
sion, 5 speed, fully 
loaded, clean, good 
condition, leather, 
17” tires, 81k miles. 1 
owner. $6500. 570- 
561-2234 /646-642- 
2066 ask for Mike. 

  

MERCEDES BENZ 
74 430 SE 
SOLID CAR! 

Interior perfect, 
exterior very good. 
Runs great! New 

tires, 68K original. 
$2,500 FIRM. 
570-885-1432 
Ask for Lee 

RERCEDES BENE 
a 
sun roof, $3,200 

(570) 592-4994 

  

  

HYUNDAI “04 
TIBURON GT 

Blue, 5 speed 
manual, CD, Air, 
factory alarm, 

power windows & 
locks. 38K. 

$7,500 negotiable. 
Call 570-540-6236 

LEXUS 01 LS 430 
The ultimate luxury 
car, immaculate 
condition, 
tion, loaded with 
options. MUST SEE. 
$14,495 / best offer. 

(570) 885-7939 

LEXUS 05 5 330 
Silver, excellent 
condition, well main- 
tained, only 34,000 
miles. Heated and 

leather 
seats, new tires, 
sun roof, loaded. 
Like new! 1 owner! 
$17,000. 570-288- 
5890 after 5 pm 

LINCOLN "02 
TOWN CAR 

Soft top convertible, 
sunroof. Black with 
Black leather interi- 
or. Alloy wheels. 

$4,500, Call 
(570) 594-1496 

MAZDA "04 3 
Hatchback, 92,000 

miles. Excellent 
condition. auto, 

sunroof, premium 
sound and alloy 
wheels. $8,300 
(570) 864-2337 

* Kk Kh k 

MAZDA (05 
MAZDA 

52,000 miles, auto- 
matic, 4 door, anti- 
lock brakes, air con- 
ditioning, air bags, 
all power, cruise 
control, AM/FM 
radio, CD player, 
keyless entry, 
leather interior, rear 
defroster. $10,000. 

(570) 905-4193 

  

naviga- 

  

cooled 

  

  

  

  

MAZDA "88 RX-7 
CONVERTIBLE 

1 owner, garage 
kept, 65k original 
miles, black with 

grey leather interior, 
all original & never 
seen snow. $9,500. 
Call 570-237-5119   

MERCEDES-BENZ ‘92 
3005L CONVERTIBLE 

Red with soft & 
hard tops, less then 

90K, excellent 
condition. $15,000 

or best offer. 
570-262-5502 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
"02 ML300 

Black with Gray 
Interior, 1 owner, 

fully loaded, extra 
clean, 63,000 
miles. $13,500 
or best offer. 
570-814-3666 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
05 240C 

4Matic, V6 - Gray, 
77K highway miles, 
Excellent condition, 
dealer serviced. Sun 
roof, heated seats. 
$15,500. Call 

570-288-3916 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
05 320 

4-matic, 1 owner, 
loaded, garage 

  

  

  

kept, excellent 
condition. 52,000 
miles $25,500 
570-735-2775 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
93 5L 500 

Convertible, with 
removable hard 
top, dark Blue, 
camel interior, 
Summer Driving 

Only, Garage Kept. 
Very Good 

Condition, No 
Accidents. Classy 

Car. Price 
A i! 
$15,495 

or trade for 
SUV or other. 

570-388-6669 

MINI COOPER ‘03 
Red, 79000 miles, 
automatic, 2 door, 
all power, sun roof, 
Excellent condition, 
runs great. $10,000 
(570) 817-1467 or 
570-299-9092 

NISSAN ‘05 
ALTIMA 

SL, 3.5 V-6, leather, 
Bose radio, 6 CD 
player. $9,000 
570-472-3175 

  

  

  

APPLIANCES 
  

REFRI 

936 Market   

WASHER / DRYER / RANGE 
GERATOR 

Bring in old part with model # and serial # 

APPLIANCE PARTS & SUPPLY 
Street, Kingston   ‘til Noon - 288-5526 
  

Open 9-4:30-Sat 

! AUTO BODY REPAIR 
  

GIADOSH 
164 

FREEE 

Complete Auto Body Repairs 
x Murray St., 

Complete Collision on All Makes & 
? Models Established 1975 

Vitis 

ENTERPRISES 

Forty Fort 

STIMATES 

      
  

  

179 Lewis Ave. 
ne Trucksville, PA 18708 

| Repairs # Maintenance # Construction 

Telepho: 

570. 0.696. 1307 
  i Beer - lectricdepiunet 
      

  

NISSAN ‘04 350Z 
Roadster Touring 
Edition. Loaded. 
Good condition. 
18,000 miles, triple 
black, 6 speed man- 
ual transmission, 
19” black & chrome 
wheels. $24,000 or 
best offer. 

(570) 233-7044 

NISSAN “06 SENTRA 
1.8 S, Special 
Edition, Power 

steering, brakes, 
windows & locks. 

6 CD changer. 
Excellent condition, 

43K. $12,500. 
570-881-6897 

  

  

PONTIAC ‘69 FIREBIRD 
400 CONVERTIBLE 

Blue/white top & 
white interior. 

Recent document- 
ed frame-off 

restoration. Over 
$31,000 invested. 
will sell $24,600. 
570-335-3127 

(2 BOXSTER 
78K miles, Tiptron- 
ics, silver, convert- 
ible, loaded. Excel- 

lent condition. 
Make offer. 

(570) 287-7191 

PORSCHE "02 
BOXSTER 

Triple Blue, 29,500 
miles, with extras, 
stored. $22,500 
570-814-0924 

SAAB 07 
Model 9-3 2.0T. 
Sedan. 37,000 
miles. Excellent 

condition. $14,900. 
(570) 333-4858 

or (570) 574-2256 

SAAB "93 
9000 CS 

4 cylinder, excellent 
condition, 136,000 

  

  

  

  

miles. Beige, 10 
disc CD. Service 
records $2,900 

or best offer. 
570-331-7280 or 

cell 610-909-1240 

SUBARU ‘02 FORESTER 
144,000 miles, 
cylinder, all So 
drive, automatic, 
good condition. 
$6,500. call Dave 

(570) 479-0106 

SUBARU ‘05 
IMPREZA WRX 

2.0 Turbo, Blue 
exterior. Black cloth 

interior. 48,000 
miles, 18” Black O.Z 

Rally Wheels. 3” 
RSR Turbo Back 
Exhaust. ACT 2 
Clutch, cold air 

intake, RA 
Gearsets. $13,999 
(570) 852-9231 

  

    
  

  
Auto * Commercial 

We Do It All! 

m 596 Carey Ave,. W-B 

GLASS 822-8133 

Residential 

    

  

Heating system fall services and efficiency upgrades 

3 
MECHANICAL SERVICES N 

+ HVAC Installation and Service 

* Backflow Prevention * Fire Protection 
Serving all of Northeast PA 

570-655-8686 or 570-563-8593 

  

  

CUT RITE LAWN SERVICE 
Dallas, PA 

570-760-7545 
Free Estimates ® Grass, Mulch, Shrubs   

SUBARU "04 
FORESTER X5 
96,000 miles. 

Auto, black 
cd changer. air, 
new brakes, new 
tires, AWD, Good 
condition.$8,000 

(570) 817-1467 

SUBARU "05 
LEGACY LIMITED 

Blue, leather heat- 
ed seats, sun roof, 
6 disc CD changer, 
4 cylinder, new tires 
& brakes, excellent 
condition, 52,500 
miles, $13,800. 
570-881-3321 

SUBARU 05 
OUTBACK WAGON 2.5i 
AWD, 5 speed, 

ABS, Air, CD. Heat- 
ed seats, fog lights, 
cruise. Power fea- 
tures. Yakima roof 

  

  

rack, Front & side 
air bags. Good con- 
dition,103K, $8,995. 

570-736-6133 

SUZUKI ‘04 AERIO 
AWD 

, white sedan, 6-CD 
changer, 

62K miles, $6200 
or best offer. 
570-592-2556 

TOYOTA 02 CAMRY 
Drive in style, ride in 

comfort. 30,000 
miles. Fully loaded, 

4 cylinder, new tires 
$10,900 

Call 570-540-0975 

Volkswagen 03 

GT] 
moonroof, 5 speed, 

loaded, $9750 
excellent condition, 

570-578-2149 

  

  

  

  

415 Autos-Antique 
& Classic 

  

BMW ‘87 325i 

  

Fully restored, new 
inspection. Excel- 
lent condition. Too 
many new parts to 
list. Asking only 
$6,500. Call for 
more details. 

(570) 406-1028 

BUICK 55 SPECIAL 
Red & white, 2 door 
Nice car. Must see 

to appreciate. 
$10,000 or best 

offer. 570-332-1350 

CADILLAC ‘78 
COUPE DEVILLE 
75,000 original 

miles. Original paint, 
engine & interior. 

  

  

Well maintained 
always garaged. 

,300 
570-283-8235 

FORD ‘66 
MUSTANG COUPE 
Many New parts. 

$3,000. 
570-760-4648 

    

We accept Visa, Mastercard, Discover and American Express. All specials are private party customers only and are non-refundable value packages. 
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& Classic 
  

CADILLAC "87 
ELDORADO COUPE 

  

Garaged, Excellent. 
Great for snow with 
front wheel drive. 
45K + MILES, NEW 
MOTOR at 41K. 
NEW WHEELS & 
TIRES. $8,500 

negotiable 
Call 570-735-4512 
Cell 570-855-4304 

email: pappy@ 

pa.metrocast.net 

CHEVROLET "76 
PICKUP 

Very Good 
Condition! 
Low miles! 
$5300 FIRM 

570-885-1432 
Ask for Lee 

CHEVY "66 BEL AIR 
2 door post car, in 
good condition for 
age. Serious 

  

  

inquiries only, call 
for details. $8,500 
or best offer. Call 
Steve at 

570-407-0531 

EW T0008 
FORD 71 

Dump Truck 5 ton. 
Make an offer. 
570-283-5254 

JAGUAR "71 XKE 
Coupe, 4.2. Air, 
4 speed, good 
mechanical 

condition, reliable 
driver, all gauges & 
lights work. $13,000 

or best offer. 
570-655-5037 

  

  

  

MERCEDES-BENZ 
‘79 450SL 2 tops. 

Navy with red interi- 
or. 107,000 miles. 

Runs great. Garage 
kept. Reduced. 

Now Asking $5,600 
(570) 331-0533 

  

MG-TF 1954 
ROADSTER 

A true classic, 
rarest MG since 
1945. Only 9,000 
built. Excellent 
condition, 50,600 
original miles - two 
owners. New tires. 
Wire wheels. 
Excellent top, side 
curtains, chrome. 
Repainted once - 
retouched once. 
Dress up engine 
kit. Chrome air 
cleaners. Original 
engine. REDUCED 
to $18,500 
Can be seen on 
carsonline.com\ 

importcars 
(570) 288-8916       

PONTIAC ‘84 
TRANS AM 

15TH ANNIVERSARY 
EDITION. 

1 of 600 made, all 
available options, 

63K miles, V8, auto. 
T-roof, $7,995. 

Call 570-817-2577   

  

Rare, Exclusive 
Opportunity To 

Own... 

1993 MERCEDES 
BENZ 3005L 

38,000 miles 
6 cylinder, 2 door 
convertible with 
hardtop. Black 

with Black leather 
interior. 2nd 

owner. Loaded. 
Must Sell! 

$18,500 

1929 REQ 
FLYING CLOUD 

4 door 
Blue-Sapphire 

Beauty! 
Black Fenders, 

Gray Interior. Bet- 
ter than new con- 
dition, great car to 
drive anywhere. 

1st place best-of- 
show winner. 
Many trophies. 
No. 1 condition. 
Owned 20 Years. 

Quick Sale! 

$23,900 

00 BENTLEY 
ARNAGE 

Red label 
Celebrity owned! 
Stunning dark blue 
finish, with cream 
leather hides. 4 
door sedan. All 
options including 
navigation, cd, 

and dvd. Original 
Cost $247,500 
Loaded with 

18,000 miles from 
Showroom. 

NADA $117,300. 
Drastic Sale! 
SR0.500 
$71,500 

Must Sell NOW! 

From an Exotic, 

Private Collection 

Call 570-630-0278 

STUDEBAKER ‘31 
Rumble seat, coupe 

Good condition. 

      

Call for details 
(570) 881-7545 

TANK ‘07 VISION 
2007 Tank Motor 
Sports Vision Motor- 
cycle. 250 ce, 
Brand new. 0 miles. 
$2,400. For more 
information call Tom 

at 570-825-2114 

  

  

  

421 Boats & 

Marinas 

BOAT - 7 seater 
Fiberglass, with 
trailer hitch, needs 
motor, $300 firm 
Call 570-815-1360 

ELECTRIC MOTOR: 
Boat Minikota 42Ib 
thrust electric 
motor. $120, excel- 
lent condition. Call 

570-947-6593 

  

  

MEYERS. 14’ boat. 
Trailer included. 
Swivel seats, fish 
finder, battery, 5 
speed Minikota 

electric motor, life 
jackets, brand new 

cover. 2 pair of 
waders, spare tire. 
Oars and battery 
charger. $1,962 
570-899-7466 

ASPHALT SEALER 
Hotcrackfiller Repairs 
Residential Commercial 
CTE Paving 

Bobby Harris 
570-836-3587 
570-240-0630 

PA 041254 

  

  
  

MAZURS REUPHOLSTERY 
Sofas ® Kitchen Sets « Chairs 

Boat Seats, Etc. 

Free Estimates & Delivery 
“We're Here To Serve You” 

RD 44 Dallas » 639-1721       
 


